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From: Liese shewmaker <lieseshew@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 10:31 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 21-078: Public comment 

 

 

To whom this may be of concern: 
 

I am very concerned that NH, my home since 1967, does everything in its power to reduce air 
pollution from cars and support efforts to limit the negative effects of climate change. I believe 
it is important to provide more charging stations. That money is available from the VW 
settlement is to our advantage. We are a state that values those who vacation here, adding 
greatly to the economic vibrance of our communities. People who come will need and want 
more charging stations. 
My friends who have electric cars look very carefully where these charging stations are 
available when they plan their trips. At the moment I'm doing my part by driving a Prius that 
gets great mileage, but my next car will be an EV. (I am 85 years old and want to do my part to 
pass along a world that is livable for the next generations. 
PLEASE support Docket 21-078. 
Thank you. 
Elisabeth Shewmaker  

mailto:lieseshew@gmail.com
mailto:ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov
mailto:ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov

